Erratum

In the September 2003 issue of the Journal, in the article
entitled, “Effects of Electron-Beam Irradiation on Buccal-
Cell DNA,” by Castle et al. (73:646-651), the authors
mistakenly communicated that whole-genome amplifi-
cation had been performed on dried blood spots after
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E-beam treatment. Whole-genome amplification was
not performed. The authors thank Joanne Mei at the
Centers for Disease Control for bringing this error to
their attention.
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